
Winning design from “Use the Bins Poster Competition” by Kerema Palao, Age 11 - Sacred Heart School

 

 

 
 

  
2009 19th & 20th SEPTEMBER VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

CALL 200-43156/71020/78067 * email: esg@gibtelecom.net
• We Care and ESG also launching a special event for Clean up the World this year. Details available at all middle schools soon!

A BONITA TRUST PROJECT

2009 CLEAN UP THE WORLD CAMPAIGN 19TH & 20TH SEPT

The ESG is extremely proud to launch the anti-litter 
posters promoting this years Clean up the World 

activities- Please contact the group if you are interested 
in taking part and supporting this campaign- all to make 

Gibraltar a better place to live in!
Tel: 200 43156, 200 78067, email: esg@gibtelecom.net

by Kerema Palao Age 11 Sacred Hear t Middle School
A WINNING DESIGN FROM “USE THE BINS” POSTER COMPETITION

We Care is offering opportunities for participants from Middle 
Schools to carry out their own Clean up at schools or in their 
neighbourhoods on a special date to be announced. Such 
efforts will be highly rewarded under the We Care scheme- 
More information will be available in your schools shortly-      
Remember its good to Keep Gibraltar Tidy!!!!


